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Celebrate the gift of LIFE

This month, our church honors Sanctity of Human
Life Month, emphasizing the value of every human
life from conception to natural death.

Psalm 139:13-14



Celebrate the Gift of Life with Us!
Why It Matters: Every life is a precious gift from God, and
as a church, we are called to protect and cherish that gift.
During January, we will reflect on the importance of life,
advocate for the vulnerable, and support families in need
(James 1:27).

Our Church is proud to support the EPIC Center, the local
pregnancy center that serves women facing unplanned
pregnancies and empowers them to choose life.

Here are a few ways you can support Life:

Pray: Join a network of fellow believers, interceding for
the unborn (the most vulnerable) and the needs of women,
men, and families in our community faced with
pregnancy decisions. Sign up to get EPIC’s prayer email at
https://easternpregnancy.net/e-newsletter/.

Volunteer at an organization that supports life at all
stages.

Financially support an organization that supports life at
all stages.

TNT To learn more about the EPIC Cent-er visit
easternpregnancy.net, email

et GENTER ed@easternpregnancy.net or call 252.523.9516.



